
05/29/2024

 
Grandeview Development
Insite Engineering
5800 Feldspar Way
Hoover, AL 35244

RE: Service availability to Grandeview Parkway Subdivision Expansion near intersection of Butler Road and Hwy 17

 
Dear Mr. James Cassidy,

 
Alabama Power Company is pleased to provide permanent electric service to the above referenced property. This
commitment is subject to our obtaining the necessary Rights-of-Way for the proposed Alabama Power Company facilities and
compliance with the rules and regulations approved or prescribed by the Alabama Power Public Commission, including any
special rules and regulations governing the applications of rates.

 
Prior to beginning work, please provide Alabama Power Company with loading information and a detailed site plan of the
subject property. Any cost associated with electric service to this facility will be presented once the design is complete.

 
Please send any further correspondence concerning this project to my attention at:

 
Alabama Power Company
Attn: Moody,James Tyler
2 Industrial Park Drive
Pelham, AL 35124

 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to call me at or email me at jtmoody@southernco.com

 
Sincerely,

 

Alabama Power Company
Moody,James Tyler
Engineer
Varnons Engineering
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